6/27/22, 8:50 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: DEMAND LETTER RE: ANNUAL GOV'T. SHARE OF DIWARAN RESOR...

SAA
E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
f

~——

Re: DEMAND LETTER RE: ANNUAL GOV'T. SHARE OF DIWARAN RESORTS, INC.

1 message

Pepo Nunez <nunez.pepo@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 24, 2022 at 12:15 PM

To: R4B CENRO Coron <cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Dear OIC Verian,

We acknowledge receipt of the following documents:

1. Diwaran Demand Payment dated June 24, 2022

2. Diwaran AGS Payment dated June 9, 2022

3. Diwaran Show Cause Letter dated November 21, 2021

Rest assured the above-mentioned matters will be attended to immediately. By way of information to your goodselves, Mr

Zamora has written a letter to DENR addressed to Ms Lourdes G Ferrer, CESO lll, DENR MIMAROPA on December 15,
2021, a copy of which is attached herewith in response to the Show-Cause Letter.

Thank you very much for your immediate response to our request.
Sincerely,

Jose A Nuhez Jr,
Assistant to Mr Salvador B Zamora |

On Fri, Jun 24, 2022, 11:07 AM R4B CENRO Coron, <cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Good day!

Please see attached files.

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

RODNEY G. VERIAN

OIC - Community Environment and Natural Resources Officer
CENRO - CORON

Bgy. Pob. 5, Coron, Palawan, 5316
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